

October 5, 2015

Lewis Grass Rope, Chairman Lower Brule Sioux Tribe PO Box 187 Lower Brule, SD 57548-0187

Dear Chairman Grass Rope,

Congratulations on being elected Chairman of the Lower Brule Sioux Tribe. I look forward to working with you and your administration.

It is my desire to work cooperatively with all the tribes in South Dakota. When it is convenient for you, I would like to meet to discuss how we may work together in the future.

Again, congratulations. I look forward to meeting you.

Sincerely,

Dennis Daugaard

DD:ke